
Invitation 
Deacons, priests, members of baptismal ministry teams, 

pastoral agents, PCLs.
It is our pleasure to invite you to a day of renewal and reflection 

on the theme :
Challenges and Perspectives for a renewed approach to 

Pastoral Care for Baptism of little children. 

This is an opportunity to gain new momentum in the baptismal 
ministry of little children in our diocese.

The meeting will take place:
Saturday, May 6, 2023 from 9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

in the basement of the Mary Queen of the World Cathedral
1065 Mansfield, Montreal

Cost for the day: $10

Lunch: Bring your own lunch OR order a Chicken meal for $10

You can register with the form by clicking on this link :

https://forms.office.com/r/Caw1ch7fJV

https://forms.office.com/r/Caw1ch7fJV



